
  

 

 
LIQUOR AND BEER MEETING 

 LOCAL LICENSING AUTHORITY 
 CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 
 CITY/COUNTY AUDITORIUM, 520 ROOD AVENUE 
 
 M I N U T E S  
 
 WEDNESDAY, JULY 5, 1995, 8:00 A.M. 
 
 
 I. CALL TO ORDER - The meeting convened at 8:02 a.m.  Those   

  present Hearing Officer Philip Coebergh and    

 City Clerk Stephanie Nye.  Assistant Attorney    

 John Shaver was absent. 

 

 II. APPLICATION TO RENEW LIQUOR AND BEER LICENSES   
 

  A. Rocky Mountain C-Stores dba Texaco Food Mart, 459 Pitkin 

Avenue, (3.2% Beer) 

 

  The application was in order and approved. 

 

  B. McGovern Enterprises dba Pizza Hut #1, 1440 North, (3.2% 

Beer) 

 

   The application was in order and approved.  City Clerk Stephanie 

Nye stated the Health Department noted some critical violations 

which were corrected.   

     

  C. McGovern Enterprises dba Pizza Hut #2, 704 Horizon, (3.2% 

Beer) 

 

  The application was in order and approved.  City Clerk Stephanie 

Nye stated the Health Department noted some critical violations 

which were corrected. 

 

  D. McGovern Enterprises dba Pizza Hut #3, 601 North 1st, (3.2% 

Beer) 

 

  The application was in order and approved. 

 
 III. APPLICATION FOR CHANGE IN CORPORATE STRUCTURE 
 

  A. Fraternal Order of Eagles #595, 1674 Highway 50, (Club 

License) 

 

   Randy Schmidt replaces Dean Fetzer as Vice-President 

   Jerry Hoad replaces Vern Jones as Treasurer 

 

  City Clerk Stephanie Nye stated that in addition Paul Romish has 

replaced Dewey Atkinson as a Trustee.  The application was 

approved. 

 

   

 IV. ADJOURNMENT - The meeting was adjourned at 8:06 a.m. 
 



 
 NEXT REGULAR MEETING -  July 19, 1995 at 8:00 a.m. 


